
  

Ida Grove, Iowa 

February 7, 2025  

The Board of Supervisors met in adjourned session February 7, 2025 11 a.m. Members 

present were Chair Devlun Whiteing, Creston Schubert and Kyle Rohlk.  

Whiteing called the meeting to order.  

Minutes from January 28, 2025 were approved. Moved by Rohlk, seconded by Schubert. 

Motion carried, all voting Aye.  

Sheriff, Wade Harriman met with the board to discuss wages.  

A motion to approve the elected officials salaries as follows; Sheriff 8%, Attorney 

8%, Treasurer 4.5%, Recorder 4.5%, Auditor 4.5% and Supervisors 2%, moved by Schubert, 

seconded by Rohlk. Motion carried, all voting Aye.   

A motion to approve health insurance, moving all employees to ISAC Plan 16 POS 

Iowa, except for the grandfathered employees, who will remain on the ISAC Plan 11C 

Alliance Select. Motion by Rohlk, seconded by Schubert. Motion carried, all voting Aye.   

 A motion to approve keeping self-funding with our current plan by Whiteing, seconded 

by Schubert. Motion carried, all voting Aye.   

 A motion to approve life insurance with The Hoffman Agency, starting April 1st, by 

Whiteing, seconded by Rohlk. Motion carried, all voting Aye.  

 There being no further business, the Board adjourned to meet again on Tuesday, 

February 11, 2025 at 9a.m.  

 

/s/ Kristy Gilbert /s/ Devlun Whiteing 

Auditor       Chair 

                         


